
 

 

 

 

27.08.2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

This is to inform all concerned that Gate No. 1 of the University (commonly 

known as “First Gate”), situated opposite the State Bank of India (SBI), 

Santiniketan Branch, will remain temporarily closed to traffic of all kind 

because of repair work related to UNESCO World Heritage conservation 

with immediate effect. 

 

Commuters are requested to avail of the alternative road running next to the 

Nisha Hotel while repair work is underway. 

 

This notice is issued at the direction of the competent authority. 
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